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• Crown Melbourne Limited 

Memorandum 

To: Crown Melbourne Limited 

From: Michelle Fielding 

Date: 27 November 2020 

Subject: Crown Melbourne - Sixth Review of Casino Licence under Section 25 of the Casino 
Control Act 1991 (Vic) - Update Report 

Dea r Board Members, 

Further to previous reports to the Board, to date 17 of the 20 Recommendations have been 
responded to by Crown (noting that Recommendation 8 is in two parts, the first of which fell due 
and was responded to as required, the second part is duel January 2021). The other two remaining 
Recommendations are 9 (deferred for 15 months in light of the impact of COVID-19) and 20 
(deferred in light of the impact of COVID-19 and the ILGA Inquiry), with Recommendat ion 20 now 
scheduled for l September 2020. Attached at Agenda Item 6.2 is a table detailing the status of 
Crown's progress and commentary on the Recommendations. 

Michelle Fielding 
Group General Manager - Regulatory and Compliance 
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